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989.759.1686

Taxing Us is Taxing you, the member.
Federal lawmakers are working on tax reforms. They need to know

how eliminating the credit union federal income tax status would hurt
the very people they were elected to serve.

A new tax on credit unions would put your financial well-being at risk.
Send a message to your U.S. Representative and Senators now and

tell them to oppose any effort to add a tax on credit unions.

Click Here to take Action Today!

http://www.fam1st.com
https://www.donttaxmycreditunion.org/#take-action
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OqX0Z88vZOyBPy2S0YTjIXDqRMjKP7giBs-F8RzZ70o/prefill
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=1b6db4b0-3e93-405e-9168-45a9adc9afe7


"Hello" Text Messages

If you receive a text message from

an unknown phone number that

reads “Hello”, this message is

actually a text-based phishing scam

called a smishing attack. Scammers

send thousands of these messages

to random phone numbers, hoping

to receive a reply. If you reply to the

text, the scammer confirms that your

phone number is active and that they

have contacted a real person. They

will continue texting you to try to gain

your trust so that they can steal your

data or financial information. What

you thought was an innocent text

from a wrong number could actually

be a scam! 

 

Kids/Teens Corner
Privacy Tips:

Be careful what you share online-

information travels fast and could get

into the wrong hands.

Wi-Fi can be vulnerable. Today's

culture is mostly online, be sure

connections are secure before

using.

Understanding Credit:

What is it? Credit is a way of
borrowing money with the promise
to pay them back later. It’s an
important part of your financial life
that can influence your ability to
make big purchases, like a car or a
house, in the future.

 

Walleye Festival Parade 2025
Thank you to everyone who joined in the parade or on the sidelines. We hope you

had an amazing time and can't wait to see you again next year!



 
Never Miss a Loan Payment Again with Easy Pay!

Easy Pay is a new service that Family First Credit Union is offering to our members
to help make payments easier and more convenient.

Click here to learn more about Easy Pay.

Just purchased a new or used vehicle

through us? Stop in any of our three

convenient locations, talk with your loan

staff and spin the wheel for a prize!

Upcoming Branch Closures

May
24

 
Saturday - CLOSED for Memorial Day

https://www.fam1st.com/borrow/easy-pay


May
26

 
Monday - CLOSED for Memorial Day

Looking Ahead

June

July

Summer Skip Pay

Christmas in July- Quick Cash

May
Anniversaries
Lexi McKellar - 2
year
Ally Honeman - 1
year
Annette Turner -
1 year

May Birthdays
Lynette

Greenwald
Lisa Honeman
Gabbie Brazil

    

https://www.facebook.com/Fam1stCU
https://www.instagram.com/fam1stcu/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/family-first-credit-union
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